CATHOLIC LEAGUE SUBMISSION ON
RELIGIOUS LIBERTY: RESPONSE
TO PROPOSED FEDERAL
RULEMAKING

Federal rulemaking directives afford the public an opportunity
to weigh in on proposed changes to public policy; submissions
must be forwarded 30 days after the date of publication in the
Federal Register.

On January 16, 2020, the Trump administration’s Department of
Education announced several proposed rule changes affecting
religious liberty in government programs.

Catholic League president Bill Donohue submitted his statement
on this issue today. To read it, click here.
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